
JOIN ARDOT FOR AN IN-PERSON

PUBLIC
MEETING

THURSDAY
AUGUST 7, 2025
4:30PM - 6:30PM
DROP-IN ANYTIME

BEECH STREET FIRST 
BAPTIST CHURCH
(FAMILY ACTIVITY CENTER)
507 PECAN STREET
TEXARKANA, AR

ARDOT will conduct an in-person public 
involvement meeting to discuss the 
proposed improvements on Highway 71 
(State Line Avenue) in Texarkana, AR and 
Texarkana, TX.

PROPOSED IMPROVEMENTS
Hwy. 67 – Arkansas Blvd. (Texarkana) (Hwy. 71) | Job 030477

PROPUESTAS DE MEJORAS
Para ingresar a la información del proyecto en español, escanee el código QR.

Website availability begins August 1, 2025
and ends at 4:30 p.m. on August 21, 2025.

www.ardot.gov/publicmeetings or scan QR code



10324 Interstate 30
P.O. Box 2261
Little Rock, AR 72203-2261
ardot.gov | IDriveArkansas.com

For further assistance, contact:  
Matt Strawn, Section Head – Public Involvement

at (501) 569-2281 or matt.strawn@ardot.gov

NOTICE OF NONDISCRIMINATION
The Arkansas Department of Transportation (ARDOT) complies with all civil rights 
provisions of federal statutes and related authorities that prohibit discrimination 
in programs and activities receiving federal financial assistance. Therefore, ARDOT 
does not discriminate on the basis of race, sex, color, age, national origin, religion 
(not applicable as a protected group under the FMCSA Title VI Program), disability, 
Limited English Proficiency (LEP), or low-income status in the admission, access to 
and treatment in ARDOT’s programs and activities, as well as ARDOT’s hiring or 
employment practices. Complaints of alleged discrimination and inquiries regarding 
ARDOT’s nondiscrimination policies may be directed to Civil Rights Officer Joanna 
P. McFadden (ADA/504/Title VI Coordinator), PO Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 
72203, (501) 569-2298, (Voice/TTY 711), or the following email address: joanna.
mcfadden@ardot.gov. Free language assistance for Limited English Proficient 
individuals is available upon request. This notice is available from the ADA/504/
Title VI Coordinator in large print, on audiotape, and in Braille.

SPECIAL ACCOMMODATIONS
Anyone needing project information or special accommodations under the 
Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) is encouraged to write to Matt Strawn, 
PO Box 2261, Little Rock, AR 72203-2261, call (501) 569-2281, or email 
environmentalpimeetings@ardot.gov. Hearing or speech impaired, please contact 
the Arkansas Relay System at (Voice/TTY 711). Requests should be made at least 
four days prior to the public meeting.

SEE OTHER SIDE FOR MEETING DETAILS


